
Shoe Lending Program 
 
All Inclusive students will receive their included shoes in the spring. Measurements will 
be taken in January. 
 
As long as we have shoes in the necessary size and style, students may borrow shoes 
for the first half of the season from our shoe lending program. We have many shoes that 
have been donated to us for use by those who have not yet received their shoes. 
Shoes will be lent until the student’s new shoes arrive. The borrowed shoes must be 
returned before the new shoes will be given. 
Lent shoes must be returned in good condition or a $10 charge will be added to your 
account. 
 
We are accepting more dance shoes of all kinds to increase our lending capabilities. If 
you have shoes you would like to donate, please drop them off to the studio by Friday 
Sept 11. We will take donations after that as well, but Sept 11 will enable us to have the 
shoes ready for opening day. 
 
All shoes are cleaned and sanitized before distribution. 


